Appendix B

From: Karen Matthews

To: Karen Matthews

Subject: Re Draft Policy - Participation in Regional Growth
Date: April 13, 2022 2:14:16 PM

From: Scott Scholefield <>

Sent: March 10, 2022 12:45 PM

To: Consultation <consultation@sd68.bc.ca>

Subject: Re Draft Policy - Participation in Regional Growth

CAUTION: External Messagel

| would propose that First Nations governments are not local governments and require a different
level of consultation as per their Rights, Title, UNDRIP and TRC. Please put them first in your lists.

Thank you,
Scott
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